
Public Hearing  April 8, 2014 

At 7:10 p.m. Supervisor Carges called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on Tuesday, April 8, 2014.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons interested in the adoption of amendments to the Town of Sweden 
“Land Use Development/Subdivision Regulations and Public Works Requirements & 
Specifications”. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Robert Carges, Councilperson Robert 
Muesebeck, Councilperson Danielle Windus-Cook and Councilperson Donald Roberts, Jr.  
Councilperson Rebecca Donohue was absent.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, 
Superintendent of Highways Brian Ingraham, Town Attorney Jim Bell and Town Clerk Karen 
Sweeting. 

 
Visitors present were Deputy Village Mayor Bill Andrews, General Manager Rochester 

Dragons Bill Abbott, Seymour Library Director Carl Gouveia, Seymour Library Board members 
Linda Sanford, LuAnne Cenci, Sri Ram Bakshi, David Brannigan, SUNY Brockport students 
Kaitlin Paclisanu and Jill Reynolds, residents Joan Hamlin, Jack Merritt, Linda Negus, Dominic 
DiDuro, Barb Windus, Pam Ketchum and Norm and Charlotte Wright.  

 
Supervisor Carges asked if anyone was present for the public hearing.  No one spoke.  Mr. 

Carges stated the hearing would be open for comment for ten minutes.   
 

 No comments.  
   

 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


